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Chanticleer News 

  

WEBSITE ADDRESS: 
One $25.00 gift certificate to Winn Dixie is awarded as a 
door prize for attending our quarterly meetings.  Your 
attendance and input at our meetings is vital.  Come 
join us.  We need everyone to be involved.  

www.chanticleerestates.org

President 
Emmett Mercier      690-6617 
Vice President 
Ralph Veth             641-2342 
Secretary  Donald Bryan         641-8186 
Treasurer Your ideas for this year’s Easter Egg Hunt and 

neighborhood party would be appreciated.  To plan the 
party, we would like an estimate of the number of 

children attending.  You don’t have to have children to 
come and have fun!  Call Susan Mercier or Gerry Veth. 

Bill Copeland         646-1436 
Architectural Committee 
Glen Ashley            847-0258 
Beautification Committee 
Kendra Wadleigh   643-3866 
Social Committee 
Gerry Veth              641-2342 
Susan Mercier        690-6617  Phone Tree 

Please DO NOT SPEED in our neighborhood.  20 mph 

is set for a very good reason – our children.  Also be 

aware that patrolmen often monitor the stop signs.  

Gerry Veth              641-2342 
Welcoming Committee 
Susan Mercier        690-6617 
Newsletter 
Linda Ashley          847-0258 
Website 
Dan Megilligan       847-2321  Garden Renovation 
Committee 

Our fountains have not been repaired yet.  We are still 
working on having them repaired. 

Stephanie Lagreco 781-2435 
 

Please register on 
our website to 
access all old 

minutes, 
newsletters, forms, 

covenants, and 
other important 

subdivision 
documents. 

 
COVENANT ENFORCEMENT 

Chanticleer is a restrictive deed community.  While you may own your property, 
there certain things you can or can not do on your property.  Our covenants 
control construction, maintenance, use, etc.  Please consult our covenants 
before undertaking a project on your property.  Our covenants are on our 
website if you do not have a copy handy and are recorded in the St. Tammany 
Parish records (St. Tammany Parish Inst # 1169553 & #1192424).   

   

BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR. 
SEND LINDA YOUR 

NEWS! 
OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS SCHEDULED CALL ME WITH YOUR 

NEWS OR PUT A NOTE 
IN MY MAILBOX. 

 
ANIMAL CONTROL 
PHONE NUMBER:  

809-0183 

TUESDAY, MAY 10th (3rd MEETING OF NEW YEAR) 
7 p.m. 388 Robert Boulevard (First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building). 

PLEASE ATTEND THIS MEETING!  YOU HAVE A CHANCE FOR FREE DUES IF 
YOU ATTEND ALL FOUR MEETINGS. 
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